
               INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

 

              Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness 
 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  
and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

 

12th February 2025 

Dates for the diary:- New items are in RED 
 

14th February  School Closes for Half Term 

24th February  School Re-opens  

24th February Upper School Trip to watch National Youth Orchestra 

28th February  Non-Uniform Day - £1  

28th February School Book Fair – 3:30pm to 4:30pm 

3rd March High School Offers made by LCC 

3rd March School Book Fair – 3:30pm to 4:30pm 

14th March Library Van visit 

28th March Non-Uniform Day – Chocolate  

1st April Upper School Trip to London 

3rd April Friends Event - Easter Bingo 

4th April  School Closes for Easter Holidays 

16th April  Primary School Offers made by LCC 

22nd April School Re-opens after the Easter break 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
celebrating in February … 
Gracie on 13th February 
Leah on 17th February 
Mrs Welsh on 17th February 
Abigail on 20th February 
Wilf on 27th February 
Arthur on 28th February 

WOW, where has this half term gone?  We hope you are all looking forward to the holiday next week and 
have lots of exciting things planned. 

 
Parent Pay – all charges on 
parent pay are completely 
up to date, please log on 
and make a payment.  For 
any queries, please speak to 
Mrs Hill in the school office. 
 

Class Blogs – Please don’t forget to check 
out our class blogs to find out what the 
children have been doing–
https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/children 
 

Book Fair – Scholastic Books will be in 
school on Friday 28th February & Monday 3rd 
March from 3:30pm to 4:30pm for you to 
come and browse and purchase books, 
more details will be sent home closer to the 
time. 
 

Mrs Allen – You will have 
seen earlier this month Mrs 
Allen’s sad news, both her 
and the family continue to 
be in our thoughts and 
prayers at this time. 

Children’s Mental Health 
Week – A huge THANK YOU 
for supporting us last week, 
we raised £55.60 on our 
non-uniform day which has 
gone straight to the charity 
Place2be. 

Reading Volunteers - Could you spare a small amount of time each week to 
become a regular reading volunteer at Inskip St Peter’s CE Primary School, 
and help us with one of our most important activities? 
Helping children to become confident, independent readers is one of the 
most important things that a school can do - and it is an area of our work 
where parents, carers and other members of the community can make a big 
difference.  Please contact the school office to find out more. 
 
 

2025-2026 Term Dates are 
now on the school website, 
please have a look if  
you are thinking ahead - 
https://inskip.lancs.sch.uk/t
ermdates 
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